

Dartmouth Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent

8 Bush Street
Dartmouth, Massachusetts 02748

Telephone: 508-997-3391 Fax: 508-991-4184 Website: www.dartmouth.school

June Saba-Maguire, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools

James A. Kiely, M.B.A. Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations

August 2023

Dear Dartmouth School Families,

I am delighted to introduce myself as the Superintendent of Dartmouth Public Schools. I am honored to have the opportunity to serve you and your children in this important role. As we embark on this new academic year, I extend a warm hello to all of you and express my excitement to be part of the Dartmouth School community.

First and foremost, I recognize the crucial role that families play in the education of their children. Your support, engagement, and partnership are vital to ensure the success of our students. I am committed to fostering meaningful collaboration between the school district and families as we work together to provide your children with the best possible educational experience.

My educational philosophy centers around creating a safe, inclusive, and supportive learning environment. At Dartmouth Schools, we will prioritize the well-being of our students while nurturing their intellectual, emotional, and social growth. We believe equipping students with the skills, knowledge, and values necessary to thrive in an ever-changing world will support the foundation families establish for their children.

To achieve these goals, we have a team of exceptional educators dedicated to inspiring and empowering your children. The Dartmouth faculty is committed to providing a rigorous and engaging curriculum tailored to each child's needs. We encourage critical thinking, creativity, and love for lifelong learning.

Communication and collaboration are integral to a thriving educational community. I believe in maintaining an open-door policy and fostering transparent and effective lines of communication between families, teachers, and the school administration. I encourage you to contact me or our dedicated staff with any questions, concerns, or suggestions. Your input is invaluable to the success of this partnership.

In the coming weeks and months, I look forward to meeting everyone; to that end, I will conduct a Listening and Learning Tour. I will be attending school events, family-teacher meetings, and other community gatherings to get to know you and better understand the unique strengths and aspirations of Dartmouth. Together, we can create a vibrant and supportive learning community that fosters the success of our students and future.

I am genuinely excited about the journey ahead and the opportunity to work alongside you to provide a high-quality education for your children. Dartmouth Public Schools has a rich history and a bright future; I am committed to building upon the traditions of excellence while embracing innovation and growth.

"Quality Education for All Learners"

The Dartmouth Public Schools, in partnership with parents and the community, will deliver challenging, standards-based instruction for all students that fosters academic, physical, social and emotional development. Utilizing data analysis to drive instruction, we will implement specific strategies to support every student to think critically, solve problems and become a responsible, contributing citizen. Our high school graduates will possess the required skills and knowledge necessary to thrive in their academic and vocational ambitions.

Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children. Together, let us continue to make the Dartmouth Public Schools a place where every student can thrive, succeed, and become lifelong learners. A place that we can truly call "One Dartmouth."

Warmest regards,

June Saba-Maguire, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools